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Introducing the “Swap Shop” and Pield Heath Library 

 

We want to save the world and we want to recycle all things we do not use 

anymore. 

 

 

 

So, to help achieve our goals we came up with the Swap Shop and would 

like to thank everyone for their wonderful donations!! 

What is the Swap Shop? 



 The Swap Shop works like this. 

 

From September, you can bring toys, puzzles or board games that you do not 

want from your homes into school and swap them for something else you do 

want. 

More details to come in the September newsletter 

 

 

 
Pield Heath Library - Grand Opening  

 

The Eco Committee is asking for donations of unwanted dvd’s, books and 

video games for our brand new Pield Heath Library.  Please send them into 

school labelled Eco-Committee.  Thank you so much. 

We will announce the grand opening in September.   

 

 

Eco tip of the month: 

 

 


